
 

 

CPHS Daily Announcements                                           2/10/2025             

 

Mid Winter Break starts this Friday and goes through Tuesday, February 18.  Enjoy your upcoming time 
off! 

Seniors - we need you to sign up for the Senior All Night Party by February 15th.  Please scan one of 
the posters in the hallway or go to the office to sign up for the senior all night party.  There is no cost 
for this event, but we do need to know who is coming so we can plan for all the fun, gifts and prizes.  
SIGN UP TODAY!!! 

Students attending the Chicago trip, your second deposit is due on February 21st.  The deposit 
amount is $60 in cash or cashier check.  If this deposit is not paid on time, you will be refunded your 
first deposit and replaced with someone on the waiting list.  Make sure you don't forget since the 
winter break days fall during this time.  See Mrs. Weber or Mrs. Shields if you have any questions.    

KCTC applications are available in the guidance office. 1st round enrollment closes March 14th, so 
get your application in soon. 

The Diversity club's Transcontinental Treat Trolly is back and this time with Venmo! If you are interested 
in buying amazing and scrumptious international snacks at a discounted price, look for the treat trolly 
during advisory all this week! 

Our CP Panthers Polar Plunge team raised over $600 to support Special Olympics Michigan and 
Unified Champion Schools.  They plunged at LMCU Ballpark on Saturday into the plungster with water 
that was approximately 40 degrees. Congratulations to all our plungers. 

Attention Freshmen and Sophomores, if you are interested in playing baseball this spring, sign up for 
the JV Baseball Meeting tomorrow, Tuesday February 12th, to get more info about the start of the 
season!  

There will be a meeting for all athletes planning to try out for Girls Varsity and JV soccer this spring. The 
meeting will be held Tuesday @ 10:40 in Mrs. Vanderwoods room #B107. All players interested in 
playing soccer are encouraged to attend. Go Panthers! 

Attention all juniors: Prepare for the upcoming SAT by attending the ZAPS test prep seminar on 
Monday, March 3 during the school day. The cost is $49. Other details on the event are on the flyers 
posted in your English class, outside the guidance office and in the main office. The deadline for 
registering is Friday, February 28.  (2/28) 

Today during advisory we will be completing the Michigan State University survey.  Please check your 
email and complete the survey.  If you do not receive an email, you have already completed the 
survey.  

Boys and girls bowling is at Hopkins this afternoon.  Let’s go Panthers! 

Happy BIrthday:  Ulices M. 



 
 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


